
Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Kerr regarding the Bulk Water Hose at 
Fire Station #5 
 
Whereas Fire station #5 in Comber will one day be expanding to the library area; 

And whereas residents have raised concerns about having to block the firetruck doors 
to access the bulk water; 

Be it resolved that by motion any future upgrades to Firehall #5 because of the library 
expansion space must include moving the bulk water service to the east side of the 
building. 


